
Protect your pipes – be prepared in
winter

From Scottish Water :

As we come into the colder weather, Scottish Water is advising customers in
communities across Scotland to prepare their homes for winter.  

Our winter advice encourages anyone with a home, holiday home or business
premises to take action to heat, insulate and protect their properties.

Visit www.scottishwater.co.uk/winter where you can find winter information
and customers can also find further information online about their pipework
responsibilities by visiting www.scottishwater.co.uk/responsibility.
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